
Global Citizenship Committee Special Announcement. 

We have been awarded our  

Full International School Award  

By the British Council!  

Please read these extracts from the assessors report! 

 

“This is an outstanding Impact Evaluation and a credit to your school. It 

clearly outlines your international learning journey and maps out a clear 

vision of your future plans and aspirations for your school. You have also 

applied a systematic and innovative approach to international learning and 

your passion for global education is palpable.”  

“We hope that the scope of your excellent international activities will continue 

to develop and benefit the school community; your support, commitment, 

creativity and innovative international work is greatly appreciated.” 

  

“Thank you for taking part in the International School Award. Please convey 

our very best wishes and many congratulations to all staff and students both 

in the UK and overseas who have taken part in the scheme. Please also contact 

your local media to inform them about your successful international work - 

this is a great achievement and one that deserves celebrating and sharing 

widely.” 

The full report is available in the school office. 

 

Well done to all the staff, children and parents of our 

fantastic school and especially to the children of the 

Global Citizenship Committee both past and present! 

We are now an International School! 

The British Council is the United Kingdom's international organisation for cultural relations and 

educational opportunities. 
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